

Phoenix Golf Club Junior Newsletter 2016 <u>'The Family Club'</u>



<u>Secretary:</u> Mr. Brian Muffett

<u>President</u> Mr. Raymond Booth

<u>Captain</u> Mr. Mick Tompkins

> <u>Vice-Captain</u> Mr. Alan Askey

<u>Lady Captain</u>
Ms. Rosemary Boyle

<u>Junior Captain</u> Master Kavan Gough

<u>Professional</u> Mr. Mick Roberts

<u>Lady Professional</u> Mrs. Julie Roberts

<u>Junior Organiser</u> Glynn Perry Dear All

Welcome to the 2016 junior season at Phoenix Golf Club.

First I would like to thank Julie, Mick & Jamie for helping me out more than normal last year when I was Captain of Phoenix Golf Club, the year was an unbelievable experience that I will never forget.

We welcome new Pre-Junior & Junior members to our club, we are sure you will enjoy your time here at Phoenix, we hold quite a few events as well as weekly coaching and various fun events, with this newsletter are the fixtures for 2016 if you've not had them already.

Congratulations to all the winners last season in all the competitions we played whether it was Pre-Junior or Junior, also a very well done to all the players that competed. A special mention must go you all the parents, grandparents, aunties & uncles who were fantastic, without your support these kids wouldn't be where they are today... enjoying our great game!!

We say it every year but what a year we have in store for the Pre-Juniors and Junior's.

We have so many events planned and we are really looking forward to holding these

We would like to mention all the sponsors, year on year they support our section, without them we wouldn't be able to purchase Polo shirts or hold our kids Xmas party, so many thanks again for your continued support.

If you would like to sponsor the section the price is only £50.00, we will make sure that you or the company that is sponsoring are fully visible to the Phoenix Community.



Phoenix Golf Club Newsletter 2016 <u>The 'Family' Club</u>



<u>Secretary:</u> Mr. Brian Muffett

<u>President</u> Mr. Raymond Booth

<u>Captain</u> Mr. Mick Tompkins

> <u>Vice-Captain</u> Mr. Alan Askey

<u>Lady Captain</u>
Ms. Rosemary Boyle

<u>Junior Captain</u> Master Kavan Gough

> <u>Professional</u> Mick Roberts

<u>Lady Professional</u> Julie Roberts

<u>Junior Organiser</u> Glynn Perry The Wee Willetts go from strength to strength, this year will be our 7th Year and hasn't Danny Willett done well? Into the top 20 in the world, winner of the Dubai Desert Classic and soon to have his very own Wee Willett!!

The dates have now been agreed for this year's events, they are:-

Thursday 2nd June 2pm Tee – Phoenix Wednesday 17th August 1pm Tee – Bondhay Monday 29th August 3pm Tee – Sitwell

We will be in touch in due course to ask who's available on these dates

As the Wee Willett's go from strength to strength we thought it would be a great idea to hold a competition to design an official 'Wee Willetts' Logo, we don't have one at present so think it would be a great to ask you the players, parents, grandparents past & present to design one, the winning design will be picked by Danny Willett himself where we hope Danny will present the special prize to the winner at the presentation evening.

There will be also prizes for the runner up and for 3^{rd} place designs.

This is open to our 3 clubs so get your thinking head on and start designing, it can be electronic or something done by hand.

We are looking at a closing date of the end of April in readiness for the 2016 Wee Willett Season.

If you're not following Danny Willett at Present log onto his website or follow him on the European Tour website www.dannywillett.golf www.europeantour.com



Phoenix Golf Club Newsletter 2016 <u>The 'Family' Club</u>



<u>Secretary:</u> Mr. Brian Muffett

<u>President</u> Mr. Raymond Booth

<u>Captain</u> Mr. Mick Tompkins

> <u>Vice-Captain</u> Mr. Alan Askey

<u>Lady Captain</u>
Ms. Rosemary Boyle

<u>Junior Captain</u> Master Kavan Gough

> <u>Professional</u> Mick Roberts

<u>Lady Professional</u> Julie Roberts

Junior Organiser Glynn Perry I'm sure you will congratulate Kavan Gough being the Junior Captain for 2016, Kavan takes over from Brandon Perry who really enjoyed his year, I'm sure Kavan will relish his year as Junior Captain.

Jack Aldridge will be joining the junior ranks this season from the Pre-Juniors, Jack has been ever present as a Pre-Junior for quite a number of years and we all wish him well in his junior career.

On the junior front we will be staging a new event, before each of the Pre-Junior medals we will be holding Junior Medal, this will help the new Juniors who have progressed from the Pre-Juniors or are new to the club gain more valuable experience.

A few years ago we introduced a Junior Handbook, we made a hard copy but also it could be accessed electronically on the Phoenix Golf Club Website, please take a look, in there you will find some interesting information about Phoenix, our procedures on and off the course but a host of other information, you can find it on the website where you can read it on there or simply print it off and carry it around in your bag.

I've talked about the website, the junior page is very informative and Competitions are updated after each event also, keep an eye out after every comp.

We also have a code of conduct, it is very important this is filled in for all players and returned to the pro-shop for my attention before the start of the season, again this document accompanies this newsletter.

Julie & Mick our
Professionals hold
regular coaching
sessions throughout the
year, please pop in to
see them if you're not
already taking up the
opportunity to take part.

That's about it from me, all that leaves me to say is have a fantastic season and more important enjoy our wonderful game!!

Glynn Perry Junior Organiser Tel No. 01709 379116 Mob No. 07814740318

Email: junorg@phoenixgolfclub.co.uk